
0049011
From: Judy Schuler [jschuler@grasshoppernet.com]
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2003 10:53 AM
To: nprm@ttb.treas.gov
Subject: TTB Notice #4

I'm concerned about changes to regulations regarding beer production. while I have no 
problem with the government regulation of labels and advertising, I don't think it has 
any business regulating production and formula. Please butt out! We have enough 
government interference.                                                                
Judith A. Schuler                                                                       
32378 215th St.
Easton, KS 66020


